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The decrease in collections is mostly a result of a decrease in ticket issuance due to 
PCO staffing issues. DPW anticipates that collections will increase in upcoming months 
due to new PCOs coming on-board. 
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The average number of PCOs in the field will increase in February due to Mardi Gras. 
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In DPW’s new parking enforcement vendor has begun work on collections for photo 
safety violations.  
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DPW reported that they are working with Entergy and ITI on power and software 
issues that lead to inoperable flashers. 
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EMS reported that their 2014 revenue will be higher than any year with their previous 
collections vendor. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is recently implemented a new collections management 
system, causing collections data to be a month behind. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is working with the Law Department to explore mechanisms 
to limit the number of people who live in New Orleans but register their vehicles in 
other parishes or states. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages, leading to a decrease in the 
number of audits completed. The Bureau is currently working to re-staff the audit unit, 
and has hired a new Audit Manager, as well as 3 new auditors. There are 3 vacancies 
remaining. 
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The Bureau of Revenue recently implemented a new sales tax collection system that is 
expected to improve field agent operations. The system allows agents to readily track 
businesses within their assigned areas, and also enhances managers’ ability to track 
agent performance. 
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The Sanitation Donation funds were received by the City and will count towards 2015 
revenues. 
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Contributions to the workers compensation fund are low due to personnel shortages, 
particularly in the Police Department. 
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So far in 2015, workers compensation claims are substantially lower than in prior 
years. 
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The increase in fuel usage for the Department of Public Works is a result of the 
department having more operational equipment than in prior years. 
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As the Police Department increases staffing levels, funds for fuel usage will likely have 
to increase as well. 
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The decrease in fuel usage by street lights is driven by conversion to LEDs. DPW 
reported that the LED conversion project is nearly complete. 
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